
Boil Water Advisory Reduction Initiative  2018
 

, Water Resources Management Division, Department of Municipal Affairs and Environment 
 PO Box 8700, St. John’s, NL, Canada, A1B 4J6 
 Need assistance filling out the form?  Call: 709-729-1158  

   

The Department of Municipal Affairs and Environment will be undertaking a special Boil Water 

Advisory (BWA) Reduction Initiative in 2018-19.  Your community currently has a public drinking 

water system that is on a BWA.  The Department is looking for communities currently on a BWA 

to become active participants in this 2018-19 BWA Reduction Initiative.  Through this initiative, 

additional supports and guidance will be provided to interested communities.  Involvement of 

your community may require attending a short workshop, as well as one-on-one coaching with 

the Department and an external consultant acting on behalf of the Department.  Involvement 

may also require communities to secure capital works funding through existing cost-share 

mechanisms to finance any required infrastructure upgrades.  The goal of this initiative is to 

implement appropriate corrective measures for your community’s public drinking water 

system, and to have your BWA lifted.  
 

Please respond the questions below and return the form by April 30, 2018 to: 
 

By Mail:  Water Resources Management Division 

Department of Municipal Affairs and Environment, PO Box 8700, St. John’s, NL, A1B 4J6 

By Fax:  709-729-0320 

By email:  WaterAndSewer@gov.nl.ca   

*A digital copy of this form can be found at: http://www.mae.gov.nl.ca/waterres/quality/drinkingwater/sopbwa.html   
 

 

 

Is your community committed to having your BWA lifted?  

☐ Yes  

☐ No 

 

Is your community interested in participating in the 2018 Boil Water Advisory 

Reduction Initiative? 

☐ Yes  

☐ No 
 

 

 

Community Name: 

 

Submitted By:   

 

Date:   

 

 

Position:  

 

Phone:
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